TOWN OF LOVELL

SELECTBOARD MEETING

AUGUST 17, 2021

PRESENT: Janice Arsenault, Steve Goldsmith, Bob Drew, Larry Fox and Meg Dyer.

1. Approved August 7, 2021 minutes.

2. Steve Goldsmith signed a Concealed Weapons Permit.

3. We discussed the new telephone lines to connect the different departments at a cost of $40.00 per month. We asked for additional info on how they worked.

4. Larry Fox reported the ladder to the dock at the beach was repaired along with the raft.

5. Meg Dyer came in to discuss fall sports. The select board all agreed to have our recreation director tell those coaches that volunteer and are not vaccinated that we appreciated their commitment but we were not going to use them this year. We felt that an unvaccinated coach posed a direct threat to the health and safety of our children.

6. Adjourned at8:20 pm.

